
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wildcats Centre Launching at St Ives Town FC  

We’re excited to see the launch our new girls’ football sessions as part of the FA Wildcats programme at St Ives 
Town FC. Starting Monday 28th April 2025 and running every Monday except Bank Holidays, each session runs 
from 4–5pm, and is open to girls aged 5–11, offering a fun, friendly introduction to football.   

YOUR FIRST SESSION IS FREE!  

 So come along, give it a go, and be part of something new at St Ives Town FC. 

 


